
 
 
From left to right, Dr A.N. Gitau, Mr. D.M. Maina, Prof. A.H. Ouma (Chair), Dr. J.M. Ogola and 
Mrs. P.A. Midamba (Secretary) 
A special committee appointed by the College Management Board, headed by the Principal CAE, 
Prof. Njuguna sat to finalize the proposed regulations and syllabus for the proposed Bachelor of 
Science in Petroleum Engineering program. 


